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The Connecticut Humane Society received $1,000.



SOUTHINGTON — The Main Street Community Foundation has awarded more
than $153,000 in grants to 44 area organizations through its general grant
cycle.

Samantha Rajotte, scholarship and program officer with the Main Street
Community Foundation, said the recipient organizations are those “working to
improve the lives of Bristol, Burlington, Plainville, Plymouth, Southington and
Wolcott residents.” Grants, she said, were awarded to meet the various needs
in the communities which the Main Street Community Foundation serves.

Read full story in the print or e-edition of The Herald.


